From: board@silvershekel.org @

Subject: Summit County Safe Streets for All Survey

Date: August 8, 2025 at 6:43 AM

To:

Bcc: Tom Lebsack etlebsack@gmail.com



Summit County Safe Streets for All Survey

Dear Silver Shekel Property Owner,

For the last couple of years, we have been raising concerns with the County and Town about the safety of pedestrians and vehicles at the Fairview Round-about. There have been some improvements in signage, the latest being the portable electronic signs, but more could be done.

If you concerned about the safety of the Fairview Round-about, read on....

Summit County has engaged a consulting firm to help in taking steps to significantly reduce fatal and severe injury crashes on its roads and bikeways by developing the Safe Streets for All (SS4A) Action Plan. "The goal of this SS4A Action Plan is to undertake a comprehensive traffic safety analysis, engage the Summit County community to understand their top traffic safety concerns and hopes for the future, and develop a roadmap to work toward safer streets for locals and visitors alike."

If you want to make your concerns known, go to the <u>SS4A Webpage</u> or directly to the <u>Survey Webpage</u>. This page is a bit complicated (at least for some of us). There are actually two pieces to submit, the first is the questionnaire portion and the second, the Interactive Map portion...be sure to "Add Marker" to the place you are concerned about (the traffic circle, for example), add your comments and submit both portions.

The survey closes on August 20.

Sincerely,

Board of Directors Silver Shekel Owners Association board@silvershekel.org www.silvershekel.org